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As the current President of Haiti Cholera Research Funding Foundation Inc., our non-profit 
organization has implemented policies that have focused on fresh solutions to environmental 
challenges that have aimed at building sustainable societies and reducing pollution. Our 
foundation has engaged the citizens living in Haiti by providing environmental education in 
regards to sanitation with respect to water and hygiene. We currently have a memorandum of 
understanding with two schools in Haiti and the Solid Waste Authority in Palm Beach County 
Florida involving the WASH program (water, sanitation & hygiene). This effort targets Main 
priority 2 of enhancing ecosystem resilience by our recycle, trash, wash and soil campaign by 
approximately 600 students in the city of Carefour, Haiti. 

Our foundation also supports Main priority 3 of ensuring access to environmental education and 
innovative approaches in education. We have been teaching the 3 R’s of the environment, 
namely reduce, reuse and recycle. In November 2018 we will start a new program in Haiti called 
Say No to Plastic, which will target plastic bags, straws, coffee stirrers, soda and water bottles. 

 Our foundation would like to develop a partnership for implementing the vision and priorities of 
the 2019 UN Environment Assembly. Our main focus continues to center around eliminating the 
deadly disease of cholera, which still represents a major environmental challenge involving the 
handling of water and also personal hygiene. We could seriously benefit from Main priority 1 
with data collection and digital solutions as we look for efficient ways to gather and share 
information from our field workers in remote villages in Haiti. 

I look forward to working with you for the goal of developing a on-going partnership with the 
Environment Assembly. 

Pierrette J Cazeau 
President & CEO 
 


